
Director Yonezawa's Visit to Kampong Thom Province 

April, 2025 

 

On April 7th and 8th, Director of the Siem Reap Consular Office, Mr. Yonezawa, visited 

Kampong Thom Province and exchanged opinions on the situation in the province with 

Deputy Governor Nhek Bankheng, and Provincial Police Commissioner Heng Sophal. He 

also visited the “Atsu School” in Prasat Sambor District and paid his respects at the memorial 

to the late Atsuhito NAKATA, a United Nations Volunteer (UNV) who lost his life on April 8th 

1993 while engaged in peacekeeping activities in Cambodia.  

 

 

 

 
 



 

 


